
 

 

 

 Dear Parent/Guardian,  

 

The School Aged Immunisation Service recently visited your child’s school to offer the annual 

flu vaccination.  

If your child missed this opportunity to be vaccinated and you would like your child to receive 

the vaccine, please contact us to book an appointment at one of our community catch up 

clinics. 

If your child is in a clinical risk group, you can also access the vaccine via your GP surgery. 

 

To book an appointment please contact the School Aged Immunisation Service: 

 

0800 170 7055 (option 5). 

 
 
For more information about the 2021/22 flu vaccination programme including leaflets in 
other languages, please click HERE 

For more information relating to vaccines containing porcine gelatine please click HERE 

For information and support for Muslim communities please click HERE  to visit the British 

Fatwa Council for their guidance on the Fluenz programme. 

 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
School Aged Immunisation Service 
 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/flu-vaccination-leaflets-and-posters
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/933552/Vaccines_porcine_gelatine_2020_A4.pdf
https://www.britishfatwacouncil.org/2020/10/fatwa-on-flu-vaccine-containing-porcine-gelatine/

